SCHOOL DISTRICT OF CRIVITZ

- Home of the Wolverines -

·DISTRICT OFFICE/HIGH SCHOOL· 400 SOUTH AVENUE CRIVITZ, WISCONSIN 54114



·ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL·
718 HALL HAY
CRIVITZ, WISCONSIN 54114

May 24, 2023

Dear Eighth Grade Parent:

Our annual "Recognition Night" for our eighth grade students will be held on Wednesday, May 31, at 6:00 p.m. in the gymnasium. We will be honoring all students, especially those who have qualified for the Presidential Academic Award, President's Physical Fitness Award, Principal's Award, Student of the Month, and those who have maintained perfect attendance.

Please mark this date on your calendar as we recognize our outgoing eighth grade students at this event.

This will be the last day that 8th grade students are required to attend school. They will be exempt from attending on Thursday, June 1, and Friday, June 2.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, May 31, at 6:00 pm in the gymnasium.

Sincerely,

Jeff Baumann

Principal

Crivitz Middle/High School